
 

The Dell Digital News  

July 2023 

 

By The Dell Digital Leaders 

   Thank you to parents and  
    families who have viewed 
 and commented on our  
   fantastic Digital Art Show.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 pupils have been 
working hard on our amazing 
Scratch Coding projects. 
Coding Club will be available 
to Year 6 next year.  

 



 

 
  We are looking forward to           
   hosting our very first     
    Christmas Code-Fest! One  
    of the many new exciting  
   moves forward we have  
  planned for next year. Stay    
    tuned! 

 
Click on the link below to 
view Screen Time advice 
from Hwb. We have been 
learning about the 
importance of balancing 
screen time over the 
holidays.  

Screen time - Hwb (gov.wales) 
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https://hwb.gov.wales/keeping-safe-online/screen-time/

